325 W. WALNUT ST. MILWAUKEE, WI 53212 PH: 414/267-2900 • FX: 414/267-2901 www.youthartscenter.org

A collaboration of First Stage Children's Theater and Milwaukee Youth Symphony Orchestra

September 20, 2010

Tobin Rockley Rockley Family Foundation PO Box 260818 Lakewood, CO 80226-0818

Dear Tobin,

Thank you so much for supporting the Milwaukee Youth Arts Center! We greatly appreciate your generous donation of the use of 14 pianos during 2009 – 2010; which you have valued the replacement cost of these pianos at \$168,500.

This generous gift will help ensure that the Center can continue to:

- House exceptional arts programming providing scholarships, other critical assistance and training for a large, diverse population of children in southeastern Wisconsin.
- Offer meaningful, new education and performance programs in the arts for central city children, including exciting initiatives that provide field trip and after-school opportunities.

 Be an accessible, affordable rehearsal, meeting and performance venue for Milwaukeearea arts groups and other nonprofit organizations.

Your dedication to our mission and to the children and families we serve is tremendously appreciated. Thank you again for your generous support of the Milwaukee Youth Arts Center!

Sincerely,

Fran Richman Vice President

Milwaukee Youth Arts Center

Rob Goodman

Vice President

Milwaukee Youth Arts Center

Brad Bingheim

Facility Manager

Milwaukee Youth Arts Center

In accordance with IRS regulations, please be advised that no goods or services were provided in conjunction with the aforementioned contribution. The donation is tax-deductible to the fullest extent of the law.